
 

 

 

 

 

Membership 

July/August 2023 

 

Well, a new year of membership has now started.  We can make our goals if we all work 

together.  Before I forget, there has been a small change in the title of one of our 

managers.  Jackie Davis is the scorekeeper for the team.  Each district president is a 

coach for their particular district.  I would like for each manager to contact their coaches 

once a month and let them know what they are doing.  They might want to start to do this 

once a month and then more often as the year goes by.   

 

Reminders 

Please remember that we are going to be looking at the “paid totals” in MALTA for 

membership.  At the beginning of the year, take a look at your auxiliary rosters.  If any of 

your members have passed away, please report those deaths now.  Do not hold those 

deaths until the end of the year.   

 

Another reminder is about the membership applications.  Please use the newest versions 

of the applications.  If you have any of the older applications, please get rid of those.  Do 

not use them.  One person sent an older application for a new member.  Our Department 

Secretary had to return the application because there was some information that was 

missing.  The person paid for a life membership.  The money was returned because the 

amount paid was the incorrect amount.  So please go through the blank membership 

applications and make sure you are using the newest one.   

 

Goals 

Our goals are important to meet for the department.  When our department meets different 

goals on membership, our department will earn some money.   

1st Goal – Reach 95% Plus in membership by November 30, 2024. 

2nd Goal – Reach 98% Plus in membership by March 31, 2024. 

3rd Goal – Reach 100% Plus in membership by June 30, 2024. 

4th Goal – Reach 101% Plus in membership by June 30, 2024. 

 

Remember there is no crying in membership.  No crying in membership.  We can meet 

these goals if we all work together as a team.  There is no I in team.   
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